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March 13, 2000
To Whom It May Concern:

On December 12, 1999, the organization that I represent, UAW Local 509 suffered a
major loss as a result of a fire. The fire occurred at a commercial building that our Local
has owned for many years. I was at home when news of the fire interrupted normal TV
programing. It was obvious that the fire had totally destroyed the building and all of its
contents.

1 immediately drove to the building to find the fire still being fought by the fire
department. Arriving on the scene, I was approached by the investigators from the fire
department. I told them all I knew concerning the building and its recent history.

After completing the discussion with the fire department, I was approached by
numerous company representatives who wanted me to hire them for various projects. I
listened to what each one had to say, although I was reluctant to make any sort of
commitment.

Then I spoke to Douglas Lavine of the Greenspan Corporation. He seemed
knowledgeable and sincere. He took the time to explain exactly what services his company
would provide. He went on to explain that his company handled the World Trade Center
bombing and the bombing of the Oklahoma Federal Building. Additionally, he provided
me with local references and the names of other organizations (including Unions) that he
had worked with.

I am very pleased with the services provided by Greenspan Corporation and the
adjuster assigned to my case, Arnie Abramson.

The fire took place on December 12. By March 15 we were pleasantly surprised by
the settlement the Greenspan Corporation had negotiated on our behalf.

I would gladly recommend the Greenspan Corporation to any individual or
organization. They certainly performed well for UAW Local 509.

If you have any questions, I may be reached at the number listed above.

Sincerely, E

DWAINE LAMOTHE
President
UAW Local 509
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